
Clinical Laboratory Special Update  
 

Vasoactive Intestinal Peptide (VIP) 
Effective Monday, July 1, 2024 
 
UCHealth South Region Providers: 
Effective immediately, the Vasoactive Intestinal Peptide (VIP) test, which is processed through 
ARUP Laboratories, is currently unavailable to order. At this time, there are no alternative tests 
available for VIP measurement. 
 
ARUP is in the process of validating a new assay for this testing. 
 
See ARUP’s website for more information: https://ltd.aruplab.com/Tests/Pub/0099435 
 
For any questions about this test update, please contact: 
Roman Cruz, MLS (ASCP), Laboratory Support Services Manager Roman.Cruz@uchealth.org 
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